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Re: Data request for Thesis
1 message

Rica Mae llaya <ricamae0023@gmail.com> Wed, Nov 15, 2023 at 2:56 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Good day. May we follow-up our request? Thank you and God Bless.

On Tue, Nov 7, 2023, 13:43 DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Good day!

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.
Your concern was immediately forwarded to the Office of the Regional Executive Director for review and appropriate
action

For other inquiries/follow-ups, you may reach them directly at their email address: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
Please also be informed that your concern has been assigned with Document Tracking Number E-2023-122005.
To track the status of your concern, please provide the number above for ease of reference.

Thank you and keep safe.

JEZETH MAE G. FADERO
Mathematician Aide |
Records Section - DENR MIMAROPA

On Mon, Nov 6, 2023 at 11:25 PM Rica Mae llaya <ricamae0023@gmail.com> wrote:

I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. We are Ella Mae Morales, and
Rica Mae Ilaya, and we are currently enrolled in Technological University of the Philippines -
Manila pursuing a degree in BS Architecture. We would like your kind permission to allow us
access to the Department of Environment and Natural Resources to gather essential
information and data for our ongoing thesis research.

Our thesis, titled "Urban Revitalization through Sustainable Rubber Tree Industry
Complex in Pinamalayan, Oriental Mindoro," aims to explore innovative strategies for urban
revitalization by promoting sustainable practices in the rubber tree industry. We believe that the
Department of Environment and Natural Resources’ resources and expertise would greatly
contribute to the success of our research.

We kindly request permission to access the Department of Environment and Natural
Resources facilities, databases, and any relevant documentation that can aid our research.
Additionally, we are open to any guidelines or procedures you may have in place to facilitate our
visit. We understand the importance of the data protection and confidentiality policies at the
Department of Environment and Natural Resources. We assure you that all information obtained
will be handled with the utmost care and confidentiality.

Thank you for considering our request. We are more than willing to provide any necessary
documentation or meet in person to discuss our research objectives and how the Department of
Environment and Natural Resources resources can contribute to our study. Your cooperation and
support are invaluable to us, and we eagerly await your positive response.
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Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Rica Mae B. Ilaya: ricamae.ilaya@tup.edu.ph /09278059979
Ella Mae F. Morales: ellamae.morales@tup.edu.ph /09946486115

Note: Attached below is the endorsement letter and list of data we need.
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